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To: RDA Steering Committee
From: Ebe Kartus, ACOC Representative
Subject: Replacement of RDA 6.15 Medium of Performance

ACOC thanks the Music Working Group for their great work. We agree to the proposal with
the following comments.

The 6.15.1.6.4 optional omission wording is rather clunky. Perhaps the Working Group could
try to reword this.

We also note the wording change in the August Toolkit update in 3.19.3 “...using a term
from a standard list, if available” and suggest that this wording be used consistently
throughout RDA e.g. in the first sentence of 6.15.1.3.

ACOC also notes that if LC/2 is accepted then the paragraph after the list at 6.15.1.3 will not
be required.



